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In this issue:

Steps Toward Health Reform in 2012

The Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act (PPACA) has
been the topic of extensive debate and discussion since its
introduction. The PPACA impacts hospitals, providers, and all
other health care providers and insurers in a variety of ways.
Navigating the numerous changes and requirements can be an
onerous task. Understanding the PPACA and when its provisions
apply is vital for any health care entity. Various provisions of the
PPACA have already become or will soon become effective.
Therefore, health care professionals should resolve to prepare
accordingly. To aid in this process, the timeline below provides a
brief summary of what provisions become effective and when
they will be implemented in 2012.
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